
                      

                                         Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 16th of February 2025 

                                                      Dunshaughlin-Culmullen Newsletter 
                                                       Parish Office; Pastoral Centre (Monday – Friday 10am until 2pm) 

                                         Phone 01 8259114 or email office@dcparish.ie 
                                                      Pastoral Centre: 01 802 4780 or email pcmanager@dcparish.ie 

                                                 Priest on Call: 01 825 9114 
                                                Website and Webcam 

                                               www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie 
Mass Times:  Saturday Vigil Mass 7pm, Sunday 9 am, 12 noon  
Culmullen: Saturday Vigil Mass 6pm Sunday 10:30am 
Weekday Masses:   Culmullen 9am,  Dunshaughlin 10am    
Confessions:  Saturday 12noon - 1pm.  
Eucharistic Adoration: Dunshaughlin: Tuesdays 10:30am until 2 pm; 7-9 pm  
Culmullen: Thursdays 9:30am - 11 am 
Baptisms/Weddings/Mass Bookings: or email the Parish Office 10am -2pm Call  01 - 825 9114 
 

Mass Intentions for the coming week 
Saturday 15th February Cul Vigil 6pm Maureen & Larry Geraghty Tom &  Nora Tubridy & 

Susan Carey;                     Agnes Smith;   
Saturday 15th February Dunsh Vigil 7pm Mick O Brien; 
Sunday 16th February Dunsh 9am Mary Egan; 
Sunday 16th February Dunsh 12noon Ollie & Maura O’Neill;  Ann & Aidan O’Riordan;  

John Gear; 
Wednesday 19th February  Cul 9am Karen Byrne; 
Saturday 22nd February Dunsh 10am John Holland M.M; 
Saturday 22nd February Dunsh Vigil 7pm Bill Murphy;   Bea Mangan;   Lorna Blackall; 
Saturday 22nd February Cul Vigil 6pm Bronach Daly;    Enda & Packie Doyle;  
Sunday 23rd  February Cul 10.30am Thomas Troy M.M;        J.J. Jim & Mary Troy & 

daughter Angela Wilson;  
Sunday 23rd  February Dunsh 12noon  Patty McCarthy M.M;           Christine Ormsby;  

Eamon Maher; 

Confirmation 
We congratulate the boys and girls who received their Confirmation on 
Friday last. May the Holy Spirit which they received enable them to 
remain connected and grow in faith. 

 
 

Do this in Memory 
We welcome the children preparing for their First  
Confession and Holy Communion to Masses this Sunday.  
Let us keep them and their parents in our prayers. 

 
 
 

Welcome to the Community of Faith – Recently Baptised 
Áine Bryan, Curraghtown, and Noah Davis - Byrne The willows. 

 
 

We remember in prayer  
We pray for the happy repose of the soul of Sean Kelleher (brother of Joe 
Kelleher Culmullen). May he rest in peace. 
 

 



 

 

Lenten Mission for the Jubilee Year 
The Parish Pastoral Council are preparing a Parish Mission for the Wednesdays of Lent. 
Wednesday 5th March; The Mission will begin with blessing and distribution of ashes  
Wednesday 12th the March; at 7.30 special ceremony for ‘Launching the Jubilee’ 
Wednesday 19th March;; Mission at 7.30 pm ‘Celebrating belonging to God’s Family’ 
Wednesday 26th March’ Mission session will focus on peace, not just in the world but in our homes and 
our hearts 7.30 pm 
Wednesday 2nd April; Mission theme will be ‘Young people and caring for Creation 7.30 pm 
Wednesday 9th April; will be ‘Prayer for Healing in body and soul’ with special blessing 7.30 pm 

 

Faith Formation - Courses 
“The Gift” Holy Spirit Course: Learn how to experience the peace of the 
Holy Spirit in your life, seven weeks free course, starts Thursday 27th February at 8 pm in the Pastoral 
Centre.  
 

Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible Course: Make sense of the Bible and see how it relates to your 
everyday life. Discover the remarkable connections between the Old and New Testaments. The 8-week 
course starts at 8pm Monday 17th February in the Pastoral Centre. Attendance is free, but the cost of the 
workbook is €20. Register by emailing faithformation@dcparish.ie 

 

Meath Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes. 
The Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes, under the leadership of Bishop Deenihan, will travel on 9th 
September 2025.. For further inquiries, please contact Tel: 01-241 0800 or visit their website  

 

Youth Pilgrimage to Rome 
Jubilee Youth Day in Rome, 28th July – 3rd August. Join with young people from around the world. 
Young parishioners over 18yrs who may be interested please contact Fr Sean email 
shenrypp@dcparish.ie. Sponsorship is available.  

 

The Gift Of The Holy Spirit 
The Gifts of the Holy Spirit 
Bless me with Knowledge 
to know right from wrong, 
Fortitude to stand up and be strong, 

Understanding to follow God’s way, 
Piety to worship and pray, 
Counsel to enlighten and guide me, 
Wisdom to feel Your presence beside me, 
Fear of the Lord to always be awed by the 
mighty wonders of our God 

 

Hymn 
 

When Creation was begun, God has 
chosen you To be, Mother of his blessed 
son, Holy Mary full of grace. 
Ave, Ave, Ave Maria. 

When Creation was restored 
You were there beside the Lord 
Whom you cherished and adored 
Holy Mary full of grace. 
Ave, Ave, Ave Maria 

 

Pastoral Worker 
Dunshaughlin/Culmullen Parish are recruiting a paid, part-time Co-
ordinator. The Position involves working in a pastoral role with the Priests 
and Pastoral Council in the Parish. 
If you think you might be suitable for this position please apply in writing 
with CV to Fr Sean Henry, Parochial House, Main Street, Dunshaughlin. 
For information on the details of the position email shenrypp@dcparish.ie 
Closing date for applications will be Friday the 28th of February. 


